
 

Bridgton Planning Board                                          

  

  

BRIDGTON PLANNING BOARD 
Upstairs meeting Rm                   November28, 2018  
                                                                       6:00pm-9:00pm 
 

The Bridgton Planning Board was called to order at 6:00p.m. by Steve Collins, Chair. 
Those in attendance were: Steve Collins, Chair; Deb Brusini, Vice Chair; Kenneth Gibbs; 
Dee Miller, Catherine Pinkham; Diane Paul, Alternate and Doug Oakley, Alternate.  
 

Administration present: Brenda Day, Secretary; Robert Baker, Code Enforcement 
Officer. 
 

The Pledge of Allegiance 
 

Appoint Alternate(s) to vote in place of any absent regular member(s), if 
necessary. 
Dee Miller left early. Doug Oakley was appointed voting member after her absence. 
 

Approval of Minutes:  none 
 

Workshop-Marijuana draft ordinance  
 Members of the board all agreed to revise the Site Plan Review Ordinance. The board 
 voted to consider with some insight from the town attorney unlimited storefronts in 
 Bridgton 3 approved 2 Opposed.  
 Members also voted on the establishments. 4 approved 1 opposed 
 

 Deb moved for her to go through State Laws and specific sections to bring to the board. 
 Ken 2nd. 5 approved 0 opposed. 
 
 Conversation ensued between the board and department head. No public was present   
 for the workshop. 
 

Old Business:  
       
       None 

 

New Business: 
 
None 

         
         Approved Applications as per Bridgton Site Plan Review Ordinance 4.A.1 
 

                None 
 

        Topics of discussion   
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Adjourn: Ken moved Dee 2nd. At 8:20p.m. 5 approved 0 opposed. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
_______________________________ 
Brenda Day, Administrative Assistant 
Town of Bridgton  


